
Florida’s ESE Parent Survey 

February to June 30, 2025 

Calling all parents of students with individual education plans (IEP). The 

Florida Department of Education wants to hear from you. 

The 2024-25 ESE Parent Survey is open beginning February 2025, and 

will close on June 30, 2025. The survey can be completed on the web or 

mobile phone by visiting 2024-25 ESE Parent Survey. Additionally, you 

can download a  paper-based Exceptional Student Education (ESE) 

Parent Survey and return it via mail, fax or email (instructions are in the 

survey). 

 

Scan the QR code or visit 2024-25 ESE Parent Survey. 

Make your voices heard! Take the survey today! 

For questions about the survey, please email eseparentservices@fldoe.org 

                                    


